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June 16, 2009

Bill Von Till, Branch Chief, Uranium Recovery Licensing Branch
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Federal and State Materials and
Environmental Management Programs
Mail Stop: T8F5
11545 Rockville Pike
Rockville, MD 20852

RE: Updated Notice of Intent to Submit Source Material License

Application for the Ludeman ISR Uranium Project

Dear Mr. Miller:

By this letter, Energy Metals Corporation dba Uranium One, Americas
(Uranium One) is hereby providing an updated notice to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission (NRC) of Uranium One's intent to submit an
application for a Source Material License for the Ludeman ISR Uranium
Project in Converse County, Wyoming. Uranium One currently plans to submit
the application by mid-July 2009.

If you should have any questions or need more information, you may contact
me at (307) 234-8235 ext. 329.

Sincerely,
Uranium One

Michael Griffin
Vice President, Safety, Health, and Environment/

Corporate Social Responsibility
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